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January 28, 2025 
 

DODE BUILDING CLOSED INDEFINITELY DUE TO NO HVAC 
 
The Navajo Education Center, which houses the Department of Diné Education and its 
programs, was issued an Order of Closure January 22 due to the lack of a working HVAC 
system. This left the building too cold for workers to perform their duties as designated by 
Navajo Occupational Safety & Health Administration staff. 
 
Staff are not permitted onsite until NOSHA staff deem it safe for occupants to enter. Programs 
have relocated staff to offices in and around Window Rock. 
 
NAVAJO NATION LIBRARY 
 
Main Contact No: (928) 871-6526 
 

• DODE Administration  
• Cognia Navajo Nation 
• Office of Educational Research & Statistics (OERS) 
• Office of Navajo Nation Scholarship and Financial Assistance (ONNSFA) Central 

Administration and Fort Defiance Agency 
• Office of Special Education and Rehabilitation Services (OSERS) 

Contact No.: (928) 871-6338 
• Office of Standards Curriculum & Assessment Development (OSCAD) 
• Johnson O’Malley Program 

 
Office of Diné Accountability and Compliance – ODSI Office/Remote work 
Contact No: (928) 871-7466 
 
Office of Diné Youth – ODY Fort Defiance Office 
Contact No: (928) 729-4336 
 
Navajo Head Start – NHS Central Administration 
Contact No: (928) 871-6902 
 
All DODE staff can also be reached through email as needed. All mail for program staff should 
be sent to the Navajo Nation Library. 
 
Cody M. Begaye 
Senior Public Information Officer 


